
December Newsletter
As we wrap up the 2024 portion of our season, we are so proud to see how all our skaters have progressed
over the last few months. Many thanks to all our families for your patience as we work on getting all the kids up
and moving and putting them in their appropriate groups.

This month we are excited to have a few events happening and hope to have many families participating.
● We will have a small float in the Petrolia Christmas Parade on Saturday December 7th and we

would love to have lots of families walk with us. The theme of the parade is Celebrating Petrolia 150, so
come as yourself, wear your club wear, or come in your best costume that celebrates the 150 years of
the town.

● Our Holiday Skates will be during sessions the week of December 15th. Come wearing red and green,
or wear your best holiday sweater/attire; as long as you can skate in it. We will have some treats and
maybe a special guest will show up.😉🎅🏻

● On December 19th we will be having our Winter Showcase. Come watch some of our experienced
skaters perform their solos or dances that they have been working hard on, as well as some of our
younger skaters that want to go out and share what they've learnt so far! We would love to see families
come out to support them all. Admission is by donation to PDSC to go towards various club
enhancements.

When we return in the new year, we have a couple other fundraisers planned to help families that still need to
reach their $100 fundraising requirement. Dates are still being finalized but we will be running a Big Box of
Cards fundraising campaign, as well as a seed and spices fundraiser with Make It Sow. Stay tuned for details.

We still have of volunteer positions available to sign up for to get your 4 hour requirement completed,
especially for our Ice Show in April that we are busy starting to plan for. If needed, you can find a quick link to
the sign up page in our display case.

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out and information can always be found on our
website under ‘News’ and on our Facebook page.

UPCOMING EVENTS

December 3rd 1st Test Day for Senior Skaters

December 7th Petrolia Christmas Parade

December 10th Stonepicker Fundraiser Order Pick Up - Under
Pavillion at Lions Hall from 5-7pm

December 15th - 19th Holiday Skates - Wear Red and Green, or
Your Best Holiday Sweater to Your Session

December 19th Winter Showcase - 6:20 - 6:55pm
All are welcome to attend

December 22nd -
January 4th Holiday Break - No Skating Sessions

January 5th Skating Sessions Resume

DECEMBER
BIRTHDAYS

Lucy F. Colton W.

Sarah L. Eve C.

Harvey E. Sadie Z.


